
City of Newton 
Legal Notice 

Monday, June 28, 2021 
 

A Public Hearing will be held on Monday, June 28, 2021, at 7:00PM, before the PLANNING AND 
DEVELOPMENT BOARD AND THE ZONING & PLANNING COMMITTEE of the Newton City Council 
for the purpose of hearing the following petition at which time all parties interested in this item 
shall be heard.  Notice will be published Monday, June 14, 2021, and Monday, June 21, 2021 in 
The Boston Globe and Wednesday, June 23, 2021 in the Newton Tab, with a copy posted online 
and in a conspicuous place at Newton City Hall. 

Please Note: This meeting has been scheduled as an in-person meeting at City Hall (1000 
Commonwealth Avenue, Newton, MA. 02459) because the Covid protocols for remote 
meeting attendance/participation will end on June 15, 2021, unless extended by state action.  
Please note that, if the protocols are extended, the meeting format may be changed at the 
direction of the chair from in-person only to a combination of in-person and remote 
attendance/participation allowed, or to remote attendance/participation only. In the event 
that this meeting is remote, please use the following link to attend: 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83147308589. Accordingly, prior to the meeting, please check 
the City’s website for updated information on the meeting format and how you may 
attend/participate.  You can also call the Clerk’s Office for more information at 617-796-1210. 
The final agenda will be posted online on Friday, June 25, 2021 at: 
https://www.newtonma.gov/government/city-clerk/city-council/friday-packet.  

Copies of the proposed changes and accompanying materials are available at the City Clerk’s 
office or can be found online at https://www.newtonma.gov/government/city-clerk/city-
council/council-standing-committees/zoning-planning-committee  

 
#150-21 Requesting an amendment to Chapter 30 

DIRECTOR OF PLANNING & DEVELOPMENT requesting an amendment to Chapter 
30 to allow for flexibility in building story heights without exceeding maximum 
building heights in business, mixed use and manufacturing districts and to clarify 
the maximum FAR in business and manufacturing districts where none is 
currently specified. 
 

*** 

By City Clerk at 2:34 pm, Jun 10, 2021


